
Henderson Harris Fellowship Program for Job Postings 

The Henderson-Harris Fellowship Program honors the memory of George Washington Henderson and Andrew 
Harris. George Washington Henderson was one of the first African American students elected to Phi Beta 
Kappa and to graduate from the University of Vermont (class of 1877). Andrew Harris was not only the very 
first African American graduate of the University of Vermont (class of 1838), but he was also the first African 
American college graduate in the United States to champion the abolition of slavery and to demand full equality 
for people of color. The Henderson-Harris Fellowship Program, offered in cooperation with academic 
departments, supports post-doctoral scholars whose expertise aligns with advancing the University of Vermont's 
(UVM) research and teaching priorities, particularly those related to Our Common Ground principles and 
UVM's inclusive excellence objectives.  

The Henderson-Harris Fellowship Program seeks applicants whose diverse lived experiences have profoundly 
shaped their research, pedagogical, and service-oriented objectives. Ideal candidates will be able to articulate 
the influence of these experiences on their academic pursuits, particularly those whose research and teaching 
goals directly engage with issues of inequality and injustice within their respective disciplines. We welcome 
applications from all candidates who are committed to these values. 

The Henderson-Harris fellowships are two-year appointments, and Fellows are expected to complete the full 
two-year term before transitioning to a tenure-track position at UVM upon successful completion of the 
fellowship. The requesting unit must contribute at least one-half of the starting salary and start-up expenses. In-
kind commitments from the Vice Provost for Faculty Affairs (VPFA) will include professional development, 
peer mentoring, community building, and networking opportunities, as applicable. UVM will not sponsor 
employment authorization for Henderson-Harris Fellows. However, applicants authorized to work in the United 
States and who do not require UVM’s sponsorship for continued employment are eligible to apply. Academic 
units are encouraged to assess the interest and potential of Henderson-Harris Fellows candidates before the 
submission of the Faculty Staffing proposal. Academic units are also strongly encouraged to explore joint 
efforts and identify thematic areas for cluster hires. 

https://www.uvm.edu/president/our-common-ground

